
Arch Petroleum Inc. 

February 14, 1996 

Mr. William J. LeMay, Director 
State of New Mexico 
Oil Conservation Division 
2040 South Pacheco Street 
Santa Fe NM 87505-5472 

Re: Plains-Knight Lease - Fowler Ellenburger - Fowler Tubb. South - Fowler Paddock Upper 
N/2 of SW/4 & SE/4 of SW/4 ofSection 23, T24S. R37E, 

Bertha Lease - Fowler Upper Yeso 
SW/4 of SW/4 ofSection 23, T24S-R37E 

Lea County, New Mexico 

Administrative Order PLC-87 

Dear Mr. LeMay: 

We have your amended Commingling Order PLC-87 on the above leases. Our new well number 4 is 
producing from the new pool of Fowler, Abo and this pool was not named in the amended order. We have 
applied for this new pool designation and were advised that this name is okay. The number of the pool is 
96455. 

Please send us a copy of the mended order showing that the Fowler, Abo pool is included in this 
commingling order. 

Your attention to this matter will be greatly appreciated. 

Sincerely. 

Bobbie Brooks 
Production Analyst 

cc: NMOCD - Hobbs 

10 DESTA DRIVE SUITE 420 EAST MIDLAND, TEXAS 79705 (915)685-1961 


